

January 6, 2020

Dear fellow members,

It is once again time for our annual membership meeting. At this upcoming meeting the ETTI Board will be discussing many items and issues, both past and present. We respectfully ask for some of your time, please come and attend this meeting. The following items and issues will be on the agenda and your participation would be greatly appreciated.

Time and place for meeting:

This meeting will be called to order at 5:00 PM at 4100 Traffic Way (Hwy Maint. Conference Room) on Feb 27th. We will have our biannual elections and discuss all pertinent information relative to our bargaining unit.

Election Committee Members:

The ETTI Board has assigned the following member as the Election Committee for this year's election matters as listed below. The members are as follows;

Mark Stephan, Secretary Treasurer Randy Shuker, Vice President

Nominations for officers and representatives must be submitted to the election committee January 8th through January 27th.

Voting Absentee

Absentee voting will be done by electronic mail. Absentee ballots must be requested in writing or by phone after January 27th and before February 13th and must be received by the secretary treasure prior to the meeting being called to order on the day the election is scheduled.

The ETTI Board respectfully requests nominations of candidates for all officers and chapter representatives. Please feel free to contact myself or anyone of the ETTI Board members if you are interested in serving, we would be happy to discuss the functions and duties performed and the contributions available to our members by serving.



Election of Officers and Governing Board:

President, Tom Mrizek, Incumbent

Vice President, Randy Shuker, Incumbent

Secretary Treasurer, Mark Stephan, Incumbent

Building Construction Management Adam Autsen, Incumbent

Building Inspection Representative, Donovan Doyan, Incumbent

Code Enforcement Representative, Brian Tischbirek, Incumbent

Construction Inspection Representative, Ken Fellman, Incumbent

Engineering Technicians Representative, Johnny Mangum, Incumbent

Waste Water Treatment Plant Representative, Vacant

ETTI Business:

The Board will review the past year's business including items and issues voted on by the membership, contract negotiations, disciplinary actions, grievances, layoffs and rehires, past and projected finances, etc.

Our Attorney will also be present to answer questions from the membership.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Tom Mrizek, President Randy Shuker, Vice President Mark Stephan, Secretary Treasurer